
 
 
 

 

 

 

Please do come and join us as we  hear what real life was like for  a young cathedral 
chorister in Manchester in the mid nineties. 
 

The Rev Edward Barlow invites you to St. John’s church in Bexley on Wednesday 

evening of the 24th  July at 7.30 pm as he reflects and  reminisces about his years in 

the Manchester Cathedral  Choir in the 1990s; a period that included the first 

ordinations of women in the Church of England, the IRA Manchester Bombing and 

the 40th Anniversary of the Munich Air Disaster. 
 

We look forward to seeing you 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

And then of course  - just under a month later we have our annual       
 

         TREASURE HUNT 
 

It will be in a rural area of Kent and we will be able to meander around a village 
and then gather in the church to see and hear the organ – part of which may date 

back to the early 18th century. 
We can picnic in the church grounds, go to the loo and make cups of tea there - 

thanks to the kindness of the vicar and congregation. We can even use a room if 
the weather is inclement. 
 

So can I please encourage you to put this date – 
 

“S a t u r d a y   A u g u s t 17th” 
 

In you diaries        Thank you 
 


